
 
 

Virtual Conference FAQ - Posters 
 

Congratulations! Your abstract has been accepted for inclusion at this year’s BOPA Virtual Conference. 
 
You must prepare an ePoster for online viewing through the conference web app. 
Posters will be available online from Friday 8th – Sunday 10th October 2021. 
 
How can I present my abstract? 
Upload a PDF of your poster 

 
Do I need to be registered to present my poster? 
Yes, it is a condition that you must be registered to attend the virtual conference. 
 
What dimensions do the posters need to be? 
As your poster needs to be presented in a PDF format, no dimensions apply. 
 
Does our poster need to be in portrait or landscape format? 
Your PDF poster can be presented in portrait or landscape format. 
 
Is there a particular font that the poster needs to be in? 
No, you are welcome to use your chosen font for your PDF poster. 
 
What is the word count for the poster? 
There is no specific word count for your PDF poster. 
 
Is there a particular style that the poster needs to be in? 
No, there are no specifications over styling for your poster 
 
Are company logos allowed? 
Yes, you can incorporate a company logo onto your poster. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

For all other queries, please do not hesitate to contact the congress organiser at: 
BOPA@media1productions.co.uk  
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